
Cars & Guitars Car Show 

June 15, 2024 

 

If you haven’t been to Green Bay in a few years, boy has it changed!  The 

Brights, Jelens, and Tim Deadrich stayed overnight Friday and enjoyed 

each other’s company at dinner and a delightful “Friday on the Fox (river)” 

experience. 

Thanks to the hard work of Mike Jelen, Badgerland Miata Club made its first 

appearance at a car show.  It was a beautiful morning as the cars started 

lining up at 8:00 on S. Washington Street in front of The Automobile 

Gallery.  BMC had 12 cars entered – 3 owned by new members.  It was 

great to meet the new members from the North Region and talk to them 

about the club. 

Overall, there was an impressive turnout of both cars on display and 

onlookers.  We had plenty of interest in the Miatas from the crowd and 

other displayers, including some other Miata owners who expressed 

interest in joining the club. 

Personalities from a local radio station broadcast to the crowd, keeping up 

the momentum.  Activities included a live band, a 50/50 raffle and chances 

to win station swag (proceeds went to the museum).  A food and beverage 

tent added to the street fair vibe.  In addition to the cars displayed on the 

street, the Automobile Gallery collection was open for viewing. 

All our members enjoyed the experience and are looking forward to next 

year’s event. 

 

Jan Bright 

 

 

 


